
 Summer News from City Day Nursery  

  

Dates for your Diaries  
2nd July Welsh air show  
1st August—National friendship day 
6th August– Rosh Hashanah 
11th August Under2s stay and play 
13th August—Positive thinking day 
18th August—Toddlers stay and play  
25th August—Preschool stay and Play 
25th August– National cooking day 
20th September—World recycling week  
 
General Reminders 
Weather-  Can you please ensure children are 
sent to nursery in cool clothing with sunhats and 
sensible footwear. Please remember that we will 
be getting very messy so old clothes are a must 
have!  
Sessions—Please remember that sessions are 
set times and children must be collected on 
time. A late charge will be added if children are 
collected late as this impacts the nursery ratio.  
Session times are 8am –1pm and 1pm until 6pm 
 

  
Staffing  News 

Welcome to: 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our 
new children and their families.  
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 Charity of the year  

This year Schoolhouse Daycare has chosen to raise money 
for a local charity close to our hearts – Talking Hands, locat-
ed in the heart of Swansea's community. This youth club 
does an incredible job offering support to children and 
young people who are deaf or hard of hearing throughout 
Wales.  

 

 

  

The children have been busy creating their own art work for 
our showcase gallery where parents will be invited in to 
view and purchase their child's art work if they wish all 
monies will be donated to talking hands. 

Talking hands have significantly felt the impact of 
the pandemic over the last two years and with 
monies raised, we would like to help them restart 
their Rhymes and Signs mother and toddler 
group. At Schoolhouse, we would like to raise 
funds towards new toys, BSL books and re-
sources for the group. 

We would like to welcome all our new members of staff on 
their School House journey with us.  
We have Chelsea who has joined us on a full time basis as a 
nursery nurse  and Paige, Cerys and Chloe who are our 
nursery apprentices. They can’t wait to meet you all! 

We have our raffle running at the moment tickets are 

available to purchase from staff on collection or drop off 

times. We would like to thank you all for your donations 

towards the prizes.  

  

You will be invited by our nursery children to a Summer 

Stay and Play so that they can showcase to you what nurse-

ry life is really like.  We encourage all parents to come along 

and join us in an informal and fun way.  We will be sending 

out invitations for you to RSVP when it’s your child’s section 

holding their stay and play event.  The children are very ex-

cited to show you all what they do and we are looking for-

ward to welcoming you all back into our beautiful nursery 

environment.  

 

http://www.schoolhouse-daycare.co.uk


 Quaker House Garden Visit’s 

 

                   

 

 

 

The children have been making the most of the beautiful sunshine with visits to 

the Quaker House garden as being their activity of choice over the past few weeks. They 

have had fun playing hide and seek, ball games, but rolling down the hill was definitely 

our most favourite thing to do! 

                   “Nature is a tool to get children to experience not just the wider world, but themselves.” – Stephen Moss.  

                 Macmillan Charity visit  

                                at Boots 

We were very lucky to be invited to Boots the quadrant this year for their annual Macmillan char-

ity event. The children were invited along with staff to meet the Macmillan bear and to sing along 

to some of their favourite nursery rhymes and songs! A donation of £100 was made to Macmillan 

from the children at City from Schoolhouse.  Children and staff received goody bags and a fun 

time was had by all, we look forward to next year! 

Have you joined our Schoolhouse Facebook parent group or liked our Facebook page? 

Follow us for up to date info, blogs, and pictures of  the children at City and our sister nursery's.   


